
We THANK the following Class F members who contributed to our 
December meeting. The donation helps to provide the fish feed, cock-
tail hour and gift certificates—the party would not be the success 
it always is.if it weren't for these friends. 
Automatic Rain Moyer Chemical 
Best Products No. Calif. Golf Association 
Keith Braman & Associates Nunes Turfgrass 
H. V. Carter Company Pen Gro Corporation 
A. L. Castle of Stockton Plant Gro Corporation 
Chem Spray Rainbird 
Duke Equipment Scotts ProTurf 
Du Pont She 1 ton Transfer 
Eagle Chemical C. M. Volkman 
Ewing Irrigation Warren's Turf Nursery 
Germains Western Lawn Equipment 
Green Pastures WesToro 
L & V Farm Sales 
Thanks to Murray Nonhof for collecting the monies and to Mrs. Nonhof 
for printing the sign from the contributors. 
We had 149 people attending, 59 played golf. We thank Doug Swineford, 
Professional for setting up our golf tournament and compiling the 
scores. Thanks to Carl Miller, Club House Manager and staff for the 
fish feed and excellent dinner. Then a very special thanks goes also 
to Larry Lloyd for coordinating everything and making all the things 
fall together. 

THANKS TO ALL OF YOU from the people who attended the meeting. 
HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL!!! 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Norm Stewart, has been appointed the Awards Chairman 
Recipients in the past for the SUPERINTENDENT OF THE YEAR AWARD 
have been Cliff Wagoner, CGCS, John Engen, Kaz Maseba, Bob Livesey 
EXCELLENCE IN GOLF TURF MANAGEMENT AWARD-Gurmit Sandhu, Bill Nigh 
Ea Watson, Bob Ford. 
CLASS F AWARD-Joe Sheffield, Chuck Mangold, Jack Baker, John Steiner. 

Fellow Members April is fast approaching and this means our yearly 
awards are again to be presented to the worthy individuals. Please 
us this handy prepared blank and get your feelings down on record. 
Deadline March 16, 1979. Any forms received after this date will not 
be counted. 
There are many deserving people in our Association that merit this 


